Harborfields Central School District

2 OLDFIELD ROAD « GREENLAWN, NEW YORK 11740-1200
(631) 754-5320 EXT. 321 » FAX (631) 261-0068

Dr. Francesco Ianni
Superintendent of Schools

January 24, 2017

Dear Harborfields School Community:

The New York State Education Department’s Office of Special Education has initiated a Special
Education Programs and Services Focused Review in the Harborfields Central School Disrict
during the 2016-2017 school year. The purpose of this review is to assess the district’s
compliance with selected federal and State laws and regulations governing the education of
students with disabilities. This is a standard review process that all school districts in New York
State participate in on a rotational basis.

The review will be conducted by the Special Education Quality Assurance (SEQA) Regional
Office. This process will involve a review of school records of a representative sample of
students with disabilities, classroom visitations, and surveys. In addition, meetings of the
committee on special education will be observed.

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Interim Director of Pupil Personnel
Services, Ms. Victoria Melone at 631-754-5320 ext. 416.

Thank you.

rancesco lanni
Superintendent of Schools
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